
 
 

Yogyakarta, 2 September 2019 
 
AYPGLS 2019: Abstract acceptance - ORAL PRESENTATION 
 
 
Dear Annisa Krisridwany, 
 
 
This email is only being sent to the submitting author, so please make sure you communicate the 
information below to any co-author. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled " Secondary Metabolites of Marine Cyanobacteria 
Collected from Udar Island Malaysia", has been accepted for an ORAL PRESENTATION at the Asian Young 
Pharmacist Group Leadership Summit 2019, to be held in Yogyakarta, Indonesia from November 7-10, 
2019.  
 
Detailed information about the date and time of your presentation, as well as the overall program, will 
follow shortly. 
 
Please be noted that your abstract has already been submitted to the Scientific Journal of Pharmacy 
committee to be further going through all the selection process for the publication. We will notify the 
author of the accepted abstract to send the full paper to the journal committee. 
 
If you have not already done so, we urge you to register and finish the payment for the summit at your 
earliest convenience.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are looking forward to welcoming 
you at the Summit. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Editha Renesteen, M.Sc., Apt. 
Chair of International Scientific Committee AYPGLS 2019 

The 5 th  ASIAN YOUNG PHARMACIST  

GROUP (AYPG) 

LEADERSHIP SUMMIT 2019 

November 7-10, 2019, Yogyakarta, Indonesia 


